Dear Chief 1 and LLFD Fire Family,

As you know by now and after much consideration I had to step away from my role with the department.

This decision did not come easily for me. I truly value the opportunity your department afforded me and I will remain grateful for my experience for a lifetime. I want to extend my gratitude to you and every member for welcoming, teaching, and supporting me throughout my time with the department. Thank you for all that you do to serve your communities.

Please know my support will always be with the LLFD fire family and I wish each of you all of my best.

With humble regards,

Sam Paulison